The Village Board Meeting of the Village of Brownville was held on August 10, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Board Room at the Brown Mansion, Brownville, NY.

Present:		Mayor Connor				Steve Mott - Trustee
			Leo Thompson - Trustee		Bob Goutremout – Trustee
                                    Mike Walrath - Trustee

Also Present:		Bill Pickett – Superintendent		Nick Brenon		
			Deputy Clerk Klusacek			

	
Mayor Connor led the pledge of allegiance and called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 

Trustee Walrath made a motion, seconded by Trustee Mott to approve the minutes of the previous meeting as submitted, all were in favor, carried.

Nick Brenon informed the Board that Glen Park Troop 2 will be installing a can drop at the Fire Hall to raise money for the Boy Scouts. The General Brown Committee has established by laws so they can now apply for 501c status.

Deputy Klusacek would like to set up a Trunk or Treat event for October 30th at the Brown Mansion. The Amy Kenney Realty Team will be sponsoring this event.  The Board approved this event.

Trustee Walrath discussed the Cannabis Opt Out Law. The Village cannot opt out after December 31, 2021. If the Village chooses to opt out now, we can opt back in if we choose to.

Clerk West informed the Board that NYCOM Fall School is being held September 20th – 24th.  Clerk West discussed a past due water bill for Jeff & Lisa Mahon. Lisa promised to pay this outstanding bill of $200.20 on  Sept. 3, 2021.   Lisa always follows through with paying when she states she will.  The Board agreed to let her pay on 9/3/21. Clerk West will set up a Public Hearing for The Cannabis opt Out Law for September 14, 2021, which is subject to a permissive referendum.

Superintendent Pickett and Brandon Loomis will be attending a conference Sept 13 – 17.   Superintendent Pickett  informed the Board about a defoamer incident at the Sewer Plant that came from Neenah. It took 30 hours and 5 loads of sludge hauled to clean up this defoamer.  Clerk West sent a bill for this cleanup totaling $6,500.40.

Mayor Connor requested that Clerk West send a letter to Pete Orvis about the Dekin Properties on Brown Blvd. and Warren Street. There are weeds and trash in the side yard that need to be cleaned up.  Mayor Connor informed that Board of  new management at Brown Park Housing. The new management will be inspecting the facility and meeting with our DPW department.   The Mayor and Superintendent Pickett met with Bernier Carr and Koester to talk about the UV System upgrade at the Sewer Plant .

Mayor Connor and the Board reviewed the bank statements, cancelled checks and bills. Trustee Walrath made a motion, seconded by Trustee Goutremout to pay the audited bills abstract 8A - $1,278.20 and 8B - $30,782.39 and adjourn at 7:40 pm.  All were in favor, carried.
  


Respectfully submitted,



Annette West, RMC
Clerk-Treasurer
